
Week beginning 14th May 

 

This week in Outdoor Learning we took part in a variety of activities such as 

den building, whittling, team games and gardening. 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday we had a TASC day, working across the year group to create ideas 

to improve our outside area.  This involved discussion, sharing of ideas and 

listening to others, before producing a plan. 

 

In P.E we took part in quick cricket, where we had the opportunity to be a 

fielder as well as batting. 

 

In Art we added a chalk layer to our Great Fire of London pictures, before 

blending the colours together to create the illusion of fire. 

 

On Wednesday we met Mrs Sanger who will be the Hedgehogs new class 

teacher after half term. 

 

We hope you received your invitation to our year 1 class assembly on Friday 

25th May at 9.30am.  We look forward to performing and hope you can attend. 


